We Have Each Other:
A Processing Space for Gender and Sexual
Mmorltles Post-Dobbs
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Join the Johns Hopkins University Office of Diversity and Inclusion in holding
space for gender and sexual minorities (GSM) after the recent Supreme Court
ruling in the Dobbs v. Jackson case.

Thursday, June 30, 2022, from 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm.

The event will provide a space for GSM JH affiliates to process the Supreme Court
decision and its potential implications. All JH staff, faculty, students, and alumni
are welcome to attend.

Registration will be open through June 29
and can be found here.

Questions? Contact JHU Office of Diversity and Inclusion
at ODI@jhu.edu
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